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Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
 
At the end of the school day we need to know who has permission to collect your child, including 
parents.  Unless we receive a direct call from parents, we will not release a child to anyone other than 
the people named below.  
 
Only Year 6 children will be allowed to walk home alone with your permission. 
 
Please could you fill in this form and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible with the 
signed consent. 
 
Mrs N. Matharu 
Head Teacher 

 

  
Print Name _______________________________________  Date______________________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _____________________________________ 

 
 
Name of Child 

 
 
 
 

 
Parent/Carer allowed to 
collect 
your child –  
please state their name, 
relationship to the child and 
contact number 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Allowed to walk home 
alone (Y6 only) 
Parent name and contact 
number 
(in case of emergency)  
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